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Mr. Alton Rumbolt, Mayor 
Mary's Harbour Town Council 
60 Hillview Road 
P.O. Box 134 
Mary's Harbour, NL  A0K 3P0 
 
Dear Mr. Rumbolt: 
 
Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - 2021 Capital Budget Supplemental Application 

Approval of the Construction of Hydro’s Long-term Supply Plan for Southern Labrador - 
Revision 1 - To Mary's Harbour Town Council - Response to June 6, 2023 Correspondence 

 
Thank you for your correspondence dated June 6, 2023. Your comments have been placed on the 
record of the proceeding and will be taken into consideration by the Board when making its 
determination on the application. Your comments have also been published on the Board’s 
website and circulated to the parties participating in the application. 
 
Please note that the review process for this application is still ongoing. The Board, Newfoundland 
Power and the NunatuKavut Community Council have issued numerous requests for information 
to Hydro. Responses to these requests are scheduled to be filed on Wednesday, July 5, 2023. 
Further process as required will be scheduled once the responses are received and reviewed. 
Please continue to monitor the Board’s website for further information relating to the 
application.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board Legal Counsel, Ms. Jacqui 
Glynn, by email jglynn@pub.nl.ca or by telephone 709-726-6781. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Cheryl Blundon 
Board Secretary 
 
CB/cj  
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Cheryl Blundon, Executive Director and Board Secretary 
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ecc.  Hon. Andrew Parsons, Minister of Industry, Energy and Technology 
Hon. Lisa Dempster, MHA Cartwright - L'anse au Clair 
Yvonne Jones, MP - Labrador 
Todd Russell, President - NunatuKavut Community Council 
Combined Councils of Labrador 
NL Hydro 
Town of Charlottetown 
Town of Port Hope Simpson 

 Town of St. Lewis 

 


